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Section   

1         Professional/technical service contracts. Current law establishes requirements that a state 

executive agency must follow before entering into a contract for professional or technical 

services valued at $5,000 or more. One of the requirements in current law is for the agency 

to certify that no current state employee is able and available to perform the services called 

for by the contract. This bill requires an agency to also certify that no state employee on a 

recall list is able and available to perform the services called for by the contract.  

 


